Felgate, Gavin

From: David Shamash

Sent: 28 May 2024 15:56

To: Planning Policy Consultations **Subject:** Local Plan representation

Categories: CONFIRMED

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sirs

I am writing regarding the Local Plan 2040.

What has been produced is too vague and does not adequately protect the Bevis Marks Synagogue.

As drafted, the Synagogue could be surrounded by tall buildings which would severly degrade the site.

Please take this into consideration.

Sincerely

David Shamash